
 
 
 
 
 
We’ll be stringing Beads of Hope November 16, 2016 15:00 - 16:30 GMT 
at our Side Event: Trusting Partnerships for Climate Resilience & 
Adaptation in Indigenous & Remote Communities  
 
The Rockies Institute and our partner Waterloo University invite you to 
our side event where audience members will have the opportunity to 
contribute to a string beads as a symbol of hope and global cooperation to 
be presented to our indigenous partner to take back to her community. For 
updated information check out our event Facebook page here 


